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January 4, 1943

To David H. Stevens, State Tax Assessor
Re: Break-down of Tax Assessments.

Reference is to your memorandum of December 24, 1942.
The break-down of ownership of various townships mentioned

in your memorandum, is not, In the opinion of this department,
a part of the assessment procedure.

Frank A, Farrington
Deputy Attorney General

FAF:gh
cc: Deputy Treasurer of State



